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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Liquidation of the Management Company “NWH (Mauritius) Limited” 

 
 
The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius”) wishes to inform the 
public that the shareholders of NWH (Mauritius) Limited, bearing licence number 
MC00005992 and having its registered address at C/O Corporate & Chancery Chambers, 
7th Floor New Caudan, Dias Pier, Le Caudan Waterfront, Port Louis have resolved to 
liquidate the Management Company in accordance with Section 28 (c) of the Financial 
Services Act 2007 (the “Act”) on 23 May 2022.  
 
Pursuant to Section 28 (9) of the Act, the public is hereby notified of the termination of the 
Management Licence of NWH (Mauritius) Limited. Please note that NWH (Mauritius) 
Limited no longer holds a valid Licence from the FSC Mauritius.   
 
You may contact the FSC Mauritius for any further information.  
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